
Did you know . . .  

The Spring Body Life Update (BLU) is 

coming up on May 7. All church               

attendees (members or not) are invited 

to come and learn about what is going 

on in the life of our church! 

Mark your calendars now for the 
National Day of Prayer service on 

May 4! Stay tuned for details! 


